
November Newsletter

Heidi Bissey - Jr. Black IIKaitlyn Fearer - Jr. Black IIAvery Dhanraj - Jr. Brown II
Kyna Morgan - Yellow Adrian Guerrero - Jr. Green Chloe Fearer - Jr. Brown

Ben Warburton - Brown/White II
Austin Jobst - Black/White INicholas Harvey - Brown/White III

Cindy Matthews - Blue Liberty Matthews - Blue

Halloween Party
We would like to thank everyone who atended our annual Halloween Party!

Everyone had wonderful costumes and we hope that everyone enjoyed their time!

Christmas Party/Demo,

Winter Weather Policy. 

November Lock-In, and

Thanksgiving

Welcome New Students!

The School will be closed Thursday, Friday, and Saturday, 
November 23rd, 24th, and 25th in honor of the Thanksgiving Holiday.

Additional Information on the Back

Street Clothes - 16th & 17th

Congratulations New Ranks!!!

Birthdays!!

Testing - Wednesday the 16th @ 5:30 pm

Youth Promotion - Please arrive around 7:00 pm as the ceremony will begin promptly at 7:15 pm

Adult Promotion - Please arrive around 8:50 pm as the ceremony will begin promptly at 9 pm

How names appear on the newsletter is how they will appear on Certificates. 
If anything needs to be changed, please inform Instructor Shaun.

Trey Dement

Avery Dhanraj - 5 Zander Evers - 14 Jason Shepherd - 20
Lillian McMaster - 24Shawn Shepherd - 21

Nicklas Bissey - Black/White IIILillian McMaster - Black/WhiteDrake Duncan - Jr. Green
Lydia Hypes - Red Daniel Loving - Red Jayla Bandy - Jr. Blue

Phone: (540) 449 - 6517 Email: petersenskempo@gmail.com mpkempo.com and Facebook!



The cost is $35 for all Students. The lock-in begins at 5:30 pm and ends at 8 am. 

All Students who arrive at 5:30 pm will do the youth class, so come prepared. 

We will have pizza for dinner, followed by movies all night then cereal and fruit for breakfast. 

Students who are in the demo can be picked up after practice at 9 am.

Christmas Demo Team

November Lock-In

Demo Team Members should arrive the night of the Party @ 5:30 pm. 

If you couldn't participate in the Saturday Demo Team, there will be a short youth demo that we will work on during class. 

Our last practice will be @ Custom Catering on December 16th @ 10 am. 

The November lock-in will be on Friday, November 17th and will last until Saturday, November 18th.

The date has been set for our annual Christmas Party! It will be Saturday, December 16th!!

Christmas Party Tickets: On Sale November 2nd!!
Ticket Prices will increase after Thanksgiving.

Adults - $18
After 11.21 - $20

Under 5 - $3
After 11.21 - $5

Please see Mr. Petersen or Instructor Shaun for tickets. 

The doors will open around 6 pm. The demo will begin around 6:30 and dinner will follow. 

Youth (5 - 10) - $13
After 11.21 - $15

We hope that everyone will be able to attend!

Tickets must be purchased by December 8th to give the caterer advance notice. 

If you wish to know if you are already on this list, please see Instructor Shaun. 

If we do close, an email will be sent out via our Master Email List. 

The School will only close for adverse weather if the State Police advise people to stay off the roads. 

If you wish to be added to the list, please send us an email at the address listed on the front page of this newsletter. 

Winter Weather

Christmas Party!


